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2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thanks to everyone who came to the assessment meetings today. I’m glad you 

found them useful. If you have any more questions do give Rian and Tennille a 

ring.  

Annual reports, Annual Personal Learning Plans and Pupil Progress Information 

will come home next Wednesday 7th July. 

Sports Day for each Key Stage is next Thursday 8th July. Please make sure your 

son or daughter has their PE kit. 

The end of term is just over two weeks away. We will share information about 

classes with you before we break up.  

The NAS has some very useful information on  Preparing for the summer 

holidays Nusrat will you send you all a link with the text showing you were to find 

the letter on our website. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 

https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/professional-practice/summer-holidays?utm_source=The%20National%20Autistic%20Society&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12490017_autismpractice%20-%201.7.21%20%5Bautismguidance%5D&utm_content=Summer%20holidays%20button%20%5Bautismguidance%5D&Keywords=Summer%20holidays%20button%20autismguidance&dm_i=YA3,7FPCX,1O3LM,U7OAY,1
https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/professional-practice/summer-holidays?utm_source=The%20National%20Autistic%20Society&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12490017_autismpractice%20-%201.7.21%20%5Bautismguidance%5D&utm_content=Summer%20holidays%20button%20%5Bautismguidance%5D&Keywords=Summer%20holidays%20button%20autismguidance&dm_i=YA3,7FPCX,1O3LM,U7OAY,1

